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“It truly is a great day in South Carolina to welcome, the Super Bowl of bass fishing, the 2015 Bassmaster Classic to 
our state. We would like to thank the South Carolina Parks Recreation and Tourism, VisitGreenvilleSC, VisitAnderson, 
the City of Greenville, Greenville County  and Anderson County for teaming up to attracting such a world class 
sporting event to the upstate. The Bassmaster Classic will be another opportunity to show millions of people, across 
the country, why South Carolina is a top destination to live, vacation or grow a business.”
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